
 
 
 

 
 
Discretionary increase litigation – Court of Appeal judgment 
 
 
The Court of Appeal has confirmed that the judgment in the appeal brought by British 
Airways in relation to APS discretionary increases will be released on Thursday 5 July 2018 at 
10:30 am.  
 
We will post an announcement on the judgment on this website as soon as possible after 
the judgment is released.  
 
 
From the Trustee of the Airways Pension Scheme 
 
28 June 2018 


